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Seminar on Integration and Anti-Discrimination
Venice, Thursday 20 – Friday 21 July 2006
Dear Colleague,
The European Social Network (ESN) is pleased to announce the second in its series of seminars on Social Inclusion. This seminar, organised by ESN and the Regione del Veneto, will cover integration and anti-discrimination and will be held in Venice on 20-21 July. This series of seminars is part of ESN’s activities as a key European network co-funded by the EU Community Action Programme to Combat Social Exclusion.

Our first seminar on access to quality services was held in Barcelona on 5-6 April. We hope to build on this successful first event, attended by 35 delegates from 14 European countries and 300 local delegates, especially by widening the number of EU countries represented.
The Venice seminar will bring together representatives of social services from all levels of government to exchange best practice and experience. We will also review the preparation of the National Action Plans on Social Inclusion 2006-2008 and examine local and regional strategies and plans in this area. We would be delighted to hear from delegates who would like to make a presentation on these subjects: please contact stephen.barnett@socialeurope.com.
Delegates will discuss how ESN as a network can best bring the lessons learned from the seminar to the attention of European and national policy-makers. Our network is well placed to bridge the gap between local and regional providers of public social services and national and European policy-makers.
We are therefore pleased to invite you or another representative of your organisation to join us in Venice. If you would like to attend, please reply to helen.thorn@socialeurope.com who will send you further information in due course. Please note that participation is generally based on the attendance of one person per country. Accommodation will be organised by ESN and travel expenses (within a set budget) reimbursed (for organisations from EU member states only). 
We count on your presence and participation to ensure that the contribution of public social services is better understood and included in European policy. We look forward to seeing you in Venice for a rich and informative discussion and a second successful seminar.
With very best wishes,
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John Halloran

Managing Director

European Social Network
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